Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff Sent: 21 May 2021 12:00

To: 'Donal.Cronin@housing.gov.ie'

Subject: EPA Examination of Waste Water Discharge Authorisations

Dear Mr Cronin

Re: EPA Examination of Waste Water Discharge Authorisations

We are to refer to your email received on 29 April 2021, in relation to a the Environmental Protection Agency's examination of Waste Water Discharge Authorisations.

We are to advise you that your email will be treated as a submission and will be considered as part of finalising the examination.

Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including this submission, will be available to view on the Agency's website www.epa.ie. You may also subscribe to updates through RSS Feeds to receive notifications directly to your e-mail account.

Regards

Environmental Licensing Programme Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman



053-9160600 licensing@epa.ie www.epa.ie





From: Donal Cronin (Housing) < Donal.Cronin@housing.gov.ie>

Sent: 29 April 2021 13:03

To: Meghan O'Neill (Housing) < Meghan. ONeill@housing.gov.ie>; Eve O'Sullivan < E.O'Sullivan@epa.ie>

Cc: David Flynn david.flynn@housing.gov.ie; Deirdre Dunworth (Housing) Deirdre.Dunworth@housing.gov.ie;

Eve O'Sullivan < E.O'Sullivan@epa.ie>

Subject: RE: EPA Examination of Waste Water Discharge Authorisations

Hi Eve,

Meghan has forwarded your email to me.

We will review the email address for these communications to ensure the EPA's communications are going to an active account from where they can be redirected to the appropriate individual(s), following which we will send you the appropriate email details

In response to the original email reviews of WWDLs should also consider the requirements of the River Basin Management Plan and the Water Services Policy Statement where appropriate to the licenses being examined.

Kind regards

Dónal

Dónal Cronin

Policy Adviser

Water Division

An Rionn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

1A, An Meal Theas, Corcaigh, T12 R7WC

1A, South Mall, Cork, T12 R7WC

Tel. +353 (0) 76 106 4852

Email. donal.cronin@housing.gov.ie



An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

www.tithiocht.gov.ie www.housing.gov.ie